
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

Information for Town Council Meeting on: September 13, 2018 
 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

From: Bobbie Lindsay, Town Council Member 

 

Re: Ficus Benjamina 

 

Date: August 30, 2018 

  
GENERAL INFORMATION 

  
I am requesting that the Town Council assign to Ordinances, Rules, and Standards (ORS) 

Committee the review of a draft ordinance pertaining to the planting of ficus benjamina. 

 

Attachment 
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